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19/06/2018 

 

PROBLEM WITH THE NURSERY PHONE LINE 

 

We are still experiencing difficulties with the phone line.  Parents are 

currently unable to contact nursery via telephone.   

 

Please email: bursar@ightenhill-nur.lancs.sch.uk  

And/or head@ightenhill-nur.lancs.sch.uk  

 

You can also contact us on Facebook. 

 

The technician should hopefully be able to resolve the problem today. 

 

We will update you when the problem has been resolved. 

Apologies for the inconvenience. 

 

Nicola Daniels-Green 

Headteacher 
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